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From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmail.com]

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2007 2:58 PM

To: Filings@psc.state fl.us

Cc: jpaxter@psc.state.fl.us; Holdstein, Nancy L; Burnett, John
Subject: Docket No. 070040-Ei

Attachments: Document.pdf
This electronic filing is made by
John T. Burnett
P.O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

727-820-5184
john.burnett@pgnmail.com

Docket No. 070040-El

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida

Consisting of 1 page.

The attached document for filing is Progress Energy's

letter notifying FPSC that an amended petition will be filed
in the above referenced docket.

<<Document.pdf>>
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April 9, 2007

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re:  Petition for approval to amend Rate Schedules CS-1 and LS-1, by Progress
Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 070040-El

Dear Ms. Cole:

This letter is to inform you that Progress Energy Florida, Inc. will be filing an
amended petition i this docket to withdraw the moditications it proposed to PEF’s LS-1
tariff and, also, to amend the SC-1 tariff to remove the originally filed April 1, 2007
effective date. We hope to have this amended filing made by the end of this week.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter

Sincerely,
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